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Merry Christmas to all our Families 
 
As we finish for the Christmas holiday, I would like to thank all of the children for their hard work 
this term and to formally congratulate them on all that they have achieved with their learning. Also, 
a huge thank you to our parents and carers for your ongoing support. It is much appreciated. 
 
 

  Christmas Fair   
 

Thank you to all our families who donated items to our Christmas Fair, your generosity was 
overwhelming.  
 
A huge success, raising a magnificent £1805.00. I am sure you will all join me in saying a huge 
thank you to everyone who worked tirelessly behind the scenes to ensure that the evening ran 
smoothly and raised much needed funds for our Academy. A special thank you to Mr and Mrs 
Pack for organising the fair and to the following people for all their hard work behind the scenes: 
Miss Jepson, Miss C Jepson & Shannon Pack.  
 

 

        PGL      
Year 3 & Year 6 

We encourage you to make small regular payments off the total of PGL. Payments should be 
made on Parent Pay. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Parking  
 

I would like to thank all our parents and carers who park safely when dropping off and picking up 
their children. We work hard to secure strong relationships within the community, and it is 
important that everything we do enhances that relationship. Please could I ask that all parents are 
particularly vigilant when choosing where to park. Please ensure that driveways are never 
obstructed and that there is always enough space for emergency vehicles to easily access all 
properties in the area. 
 
The Co-operative Store on Highfield Road have kindly agreed to let Marton parents use their car 
park. Please also refrain from parking or stopping in front of the school gates. Parking here 
causes an obstruction for the children when crossing the road and prevents emergency vehicles 
from being able to access school. 

 
 

Congratulations  
 

 Star of the Week Doobee Learning Power 

Suite Frankie   

Reception Stanley   

Y1 All of 1A Libby Katelyn 

Y2A Monique All of 2A Henry 

Y2B Lottie Molly  All of 2B 

Y3A Annabelle Lexie ,Astrid, Imogen, Kyle,J oseph, Orrin, 
Henry, Lucas, Luke and Mason. 

Presley 

Y3B Logan Amelia All of 3B 

4A Jessie Riley Laynee, Cami 
and Esmae 

Y5 Kaylen Junior Rion 

6A Archie Jacob S Mr. Blood’s 
Maths group 

6B Mia All of 6B Jacob 

 
 

Words of the Week 
 

Rec strong once 

Y1    furious after 

Y2   resolve organise 

Y3    develop doze 

Y4    compassion confident 

Y5    restrict pitiful 

Y6    outlawed obnoxious 



 
 
 
 

It’s Good to be Green!  
Class Attendance Figures 

         For last week 14th November to 18th November 2022 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done to all the classes who were Green Status. 

Well done also to Class 3A for having the highest attendance in school and 
Maple Class for having the highest in the Suite. 

 
 

    Good Attendance         

 

A huge well done to Class 3A, for achieving the highest attendance last week. We celebrated their 

success in our assembly on Monday and each child had a sweet treat. 

Thank you for your continued support with our attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elm 82.9% Class 2B 82.6% 

Willow 82.5% Class 3A 96.3% 

Beech 72.5% Class 3B 83.3% 

Maple 97.1% Class 4A 82.7% 

Rec 82.9% Class 5A 90.9% 

Class 1A 93.7% Class 6A 83.0% 

Class 2A 88.3% Class 6B 93.8% 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of all our children, staff and Governors we would like to wish you all 
a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

     
 
Thank you 
Mrs Alice Coyle    Mrs Ruth Coupe 
Head of School    Executive Principal 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Friday, 16th December  Close for Christmas at 3.15 p.m. 

     After school group is on as usual. 

Thursday, 5th January   School re-opens  


